
 

Talk of Vassula Ryden
Circular 2016-04

To: All Parish Priests, Local Religious Superior, and Lay faithful 
of the Diocese

On behalf of the Quezon City Ecumenical Fellowship and the True Life
in God, Philippines, I wish to invite you and your Parishioners and members
of Religious Institutes as well as of Mandated Organizations in your parish to
come and listen to our Special Guest for Lent 2016 and this Jubilee Year of
Mercy, Mrs. Vassula Ryden, who will speak on

God’s Mercy, an Invitation to Unity and Reconciliation”
On

Tuesday, March 15, 2016 at 7:00 PM
At

Santuario de San Vicente de Paul Parish
(221) Tandang Sora Ave., Quezon City)

The event will be highlighted by a Holy Mass at 6:00 PM which I will
preside.   After  Vassula’s  talk,  the event will  be concluded with  prayers  for
healing by Rev. Fr. Fernando M. Suarez.

I ask all those who will know about this great Ecumenical Event in our
Diocese to invite others to come!

Given in the Chancery in Fairview, Quezon City, 23 February 2016.

        Most Rev. Antonio R. Tobias, DD
 Bishop

Attested by:

Rev. Fr. Reynaldo Percival S. Flores
     Chancellor


